
 
 

Dear Volunteers, Thank You!  

The United States Conference on AIDS (USCA) has had a long and 
diverse history.  From its exotic locations to ground breaking plenary 
sessions, change has been a constant to remain in the forefront of 
issues challenging our prevention and care continuum.  However, in its 
20th Anniversary, the role of dedicated Volunteers continues to be 
paramount in the staging of USCA.  More than 200 civic-minded people 
devote countless hours, to ensure that the conference’s attendees 
have a unique and memorable experiences each year.  

Their stories and reasons for serving as a Volunteer differ for many.  
Yet, their desire to ensure an unforgettable conference experience is 
the force behind the largest HIV/AIDS gathering in the US.  This year 
more than 200 persons will answer the call to serve as a Volunteer.  We 
take this moment to salute the 2016 USCA Volunteers who have 
answered the call - Thank You! 
 


